

MAASAI MARA UNIVERSITY STUDENTS' AFFAIRS

MEMO

FROM: Dean of Students

DATE: 19th March, 2024

TO:

All Students

REF:MMU/AA037/038/2022/VOL.3 (446)

RE: CLOSURE OF STUDENTS CANTEENS

Following the Special Senate meeting held on 13th March, 2024, it was decided that student canteens be closed, this was followed by the University Management Board meeting held on 18th March, 2024 that directed the occupants to vacate the premise.

The purpose of this memo is therefore, to advice all students running Businesses in students centre to vacate the centre latest by Friday, 22nd March, 2024, 4.00 p.m.

Please note that the student centre is not operational until further notice.

All occupants are adviced Ma Roruply

1 Q MAR 2024

M. A. Adan

DEAN OF STUDENTS

CC: Vice-Chancellor

DVC (ASA)

Ag. DVC (AF&S)

Registrar (AA)

Registrar (AS)

Estate Manager

Ag. Senior Security Officer